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Dear beloved participants of our National Prayer Call for Healing, 

 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart, for your sincere and heartfelt participation in 

this 8-week effort and investment to "HELP TURN THE TIDE" in America! This last 

prayer call was truly a most powerful and significant one, as we felt that everyone's 

investment, spoken or unspoken was felt and offered up like fruit on the table of the Lord. 

Thank you again! 

 

We are now participating and supporting the National Peace Road Tour, where many of 

our prayers of repentance, forgiveness and reconciliation will be able to manifest in a more 

substantial way. WFWP USA is one of the lead sponsors of this tour which began already 

today in Jamestown VA, and continues in Plymouth Rock, MA, where the early beginnings of 

our country are recorded. 

 

We invite you to join the tour virtually, and also in prayer, as a greater collective effort to 

touch America's heart and revive its original spirit of God-centered people whose actions 

reflect holiness, respect and love to all wonderful peoples and races whom our Creator has 

brought together on this North American Continent. You can follow the national Peace Road 
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tour on their Facebook page at facebook,com/peaceroadusa. To find out more about what the 

Peace Road is, visit their website at peaceroadusa,org/what-were-doing. 

 

Stay also tuned for further info on upcoming national prayer calls! 

 

Thanks to all women, mothers, and also men and fathers, who joined in this 8-week prayer 

effort! 

 

May God bless you richly, your families, and may all make God once again the center 

of our lives so that God can heal and bless America! 

 

With love and gratitude, 

  

Angelika Selle 

President, WFWP USA 

Vice-President, WFWP Int'l North America 

 

Reading for Saturday, July 25, 2020: 

  

"Every one of us needs to feel deeply grateful for being born. There is not one person whose 

birth is meaningless. Moreover, no person's life is his or hers alone. Heaven, earth, and all 

things in the universe interconnect through lines of latitude and longitude. Peace means that 

all the enregies in the entire world, and in the entire universe, are in harmony. Therefore, no 

one should belittle his or her life. We should deeply realize that everyone is a precious being, 

born through the sacred workings of the universe." 
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